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On August 18, the Bay Area Family Church held a young adult Sunday Service with three exciting 

developments. 

 

Youth pastor Kazuya Morita spoke about the Collegiate Association for the Research of Principles 

(CARP) and introduced new CARP members, the majority of which had recently completed their third 

year of Generation Peace Academy. This was followed by a video of the recent Ocean Challenge program 

in Kodiak, Alaska. Reyna Harding talked about feeling the spirit of True Father during her time on Ocean 

Challenge and how her determination led her to catch a huge halibut. 

 

Finally, three young missionaries from Korea, who had established a popular Korean language class in 

the Bay Area community, said farewell. They inspired a number of Korean-speaking Unificationists to 

continue teaching Korean following their departure. 

 

 
 


